
We were wondering if you could talk to the city of Vergas on Lake Runners behalf.   
   
We had to close the trail last fall on the north side of Lawrence lake because a landowner pulled 
their permit.  With no snow last year, re-routing the trail it wasn’t an issue.  We did not find a 
solution to by pass that landowner.   
   
Below is a map of how we would like re-route the trail.  We have looked at it, and the only issue we 
saw was along E Scharf Ave with yards.  We would keep the trail on the north side of the road as 
much as possible to keep sleds off of private property.  
   
The trail would then intersect with the existing trail on N Railway Ave.  From there, we would follow 
the street that runs north of Billy’s and head west to the county road to meet up with our existing 
trail.  See second picture.  Most of that trail in town already has signs in place.  
   
If you could present this to the city and explain our situation, we would be very grateful.  

 
 



 


